
 
NETHER WALLOP PARISH COUNCIL 

 
Evidence for publication of the notices for inspection of accounts 

for the prior financial year (2020-2021). 
 

The notices were posted in two places: 
 

1. On the Council’s usual noticeboard outside the Village Hall. A copy of the 
full notice can be viewed here. 
 

2. On the Council’s website on 5th May 2021. 
 

 

https://www.hugofox.com/shared/attachments.asp?f=30bcefe9%2D903a%2D423f%2Da806%2Deda6f5acd106%2Epdf&o=agenda%2Ditem%2D13d%2D%2D%2Dpublicity%2Dnotice%2Epdf
https://www.hugofox.com/community/nether-wallop-parish-council-12887/inspections-2021/

